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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe   

Date: 8th June 2021
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

In keeping with the Education Minister’s recent proposal, we are considering running a Summer School for two weeks beginning on Monday 26th July until Friday 6th August 2021. Planning is at an early stage, therefore we are consulting with you regarding the level of uptake. There is no charge for the programme as all costs are met within a budget set by the Department of Education.
We are offering this facility to the present Primary Four to Seven classes at this stage. It is designed to incorporate interactive and fun activities with plenty of scope for indoor and outdoor learning for the children, thus helping them make a successful return to school in September.

The start time will be 9am and finish at 2pm each day. If you are interested in availing of the scheme please register your interest by returning the attached response via email to myself at cmurney387@c2kni.net.

Alternatively, simply email me a response.

Please return by Friday 11th June at 2pm. Places will be limited on the scheme and it will be based on a first come, first served basis.  
Yours sincerely
Colm Murney
SENCo and PE Coordinator 
Proposal re Summer School 2021
I would be interested in my child/children attending the Summer School as follows:

	Name
	Class
	Teacher

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Please tick as required.
Attend week 1 ____   (Week beginning 26th July)

Attend week 2 _____ (Week beginning 2nd August)

*** Attendance is on ‘full week’ basis


Signed: ___________________________

St Bronagh’s Primary School


Rostrevor


BT34 3BB





Phone: (028) 4173 8450





Comments:








_____________________________________________________________________________________________

Mr John Gallagher: Principal


